ACTION POINTS FROM CEDARS PATIENT PARTICIPATION GROUP – 11.11.14
Attendance at the Meeting: Dr Andrew Blease (AB) (KS) (JN) Deborah Revell (DR) (RT) (DT) (MH) (PB) (JG) (AV) (JV) (ML)
Apologies: (JF) (AG) (DS) (AT) (SF) 
	Title
	Description
	Who is responsible
	Target
Date
	Remarks

	Matters Arising from last meeting
	None
	
	
	

	Discussion Points
	Dementia Carers Group: The first meeting for this is scheduled for Tuesday 25th November 2014 – 2.00 p.m. at Cedars Surgery.  KS and JN have worked very hard in creating flyers and delivering to all chemists, other GP practices and any other establishments who have a direct link with carers.  KS and JN happy to assist but the idea is to let the carers themselves run the group.
Deal Hospital: CCG Membership meeting is often open to members of the public.  DR to inform PPG members when the next one is. Members of the group to come in to practice and sit in waiting areas to discuss what services they would like to see at Deal Hospital. Outpatient appointments are all being diverted to Buckland hospital when it is up and running in Spring 2015.  We need to protect our resources at Deal and patient input is required.
CQC (Care Quality Commission): Visits will be scheduled for the SKCCCG area during January – March 2015.  Surgeries will be given 2 weeks’ notice of a visit and during this visit they will want to speak to members of our PPG.  

Content on Television: Michelle has requested a list from the PPG members of services they wish to be included on the television – it was suggested members sit and mix with patients to get an overall picture of what the practice population, age, ethnicity, gender and disability would like more information on.

Medication Reviews: PB asked when and who carried these out.  AB said the doctor carried out the medication review and they will contact the patient if they need to see them or discuss the review. It was suggested that if they have a query about their medication it might be wise to speak to their pharmacist as they have a fountain of knowledge regarding drugs.
Recruitment – new members: This was discussed – ways to enlist younger members to the group. It was agreed that it would be best for members to come along at certain times of the day and week to explain to perspective new members how they contribute and what the group is about.  MH, JG and PB said she would be happy to come along and talk to patients.

It was suggested to come and speak to new mums on Wednesday mornings when baby clinic is held at the practice. Sixth form students would be good to enlist (must be patients at practice). MH said she is also happy just to sit in the waiting room periodically to find out any concerns patients may have to feedback to the practice.
Surveys: PB said she would like to create a survey asking patients about their medication issues, if any.  She will create a questionnaire and bring in for approval from the group. 

Over 80’s check-up: It was suggested that the practice perhaps identify all of their patients over 80 who do not come to the practice and get the HCA to visit them to conduct a health check.  This will be discussed at a practice meeting.

Information Sharing: Members volunteered to create a short one page information sheet to hand out to patients making them aware of what the surgery offers, i.e; hearing aid clinic, dementia carers group, opening times, extended hours – all of this information can also be accessed on our website.
Notice board – Monthly topics: It was discussed each member take a month and use the PPG dedicated board in the waiting room to promote awareness for certain disease areas or conditions.  MH said she would like to promote Lupus and will create an information sheet for patients. JG said she would like to find out more about weight management – Balmoral Surgery hold a clinic so she will find out more and put this information up on the noticeboard. 
Friends and Family Test: This will be coming into effect from 1st December 2014.  The practice will probably be signing up the website ‘I want great care’ but it would be good if members could come into the practice to promote this way of informing others how great they think the practice is and if they have received great care to pass the word on.

Disabled access: It was suggested that we put a sign up directing wheelchair users to the lowered privacy desk at the end of reception.  Also someone asked if it would be at all possible to provide some sort of lighting around the push button on the outside wall as this is not readily visible at night – no light outside the practice.  DR will make some enquiries.

Chairperson: This was discussed and it was agreed that this could be rotated.  JG has volunteered to be the first chair for the next meeting.  It was also discussed that one of the members be the secretary and take the minutes at future meetings.

Meeting closed – next scheduled meeting to be held at practice on Wednesday 11th February at 2.00 p.m.
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